
ANNOUNCES THE RETIREMENT OF: 

Quisqueya Santamaria has been 

employed with the State of Florida for 

over 22 years.  Quisqueya began her 

career as receptionist with the 

Department of Consumer Services in 

August 1996.  In April 2004, Quisqueya 

became an Administrative Assistant 

with the Division of Investigative & 

Forensic Services, Bureau of Insurance 

Fraud. In October 2009, Quisqueya was 

promoted to Senior Word Processor. 

Bureau of Insurance Fraud  
Quisqueya Santamaria 

DIFS thanks Quisqueya Santamaria for her 
dedication and efforts in the fight against 

insurance fraud 


